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Good afternoon,
Here are our comments:

All fueling will be done away from water sources. In the unlikely event of a fuel spill, spill kits will be
available during all project activities that require fuel.

Fuel will only be stored onsite during project activities. Fuel and white gas will be stored in approved
containers. Fuel will be stored upright, in well ventilated areas, and out of direct sunlight. A bear fence
is available at one location to prevent wildlife from contacting fuel and a bear monitor will be present
at both locations.

After the project proposal was submitted to NPC and NIRB, and after further discussion with
community members who use the land near the restoration sites, we decided that Dexpan would not
be necessary. Use, handling, and storage of Dexpan will not be required for project activities.

Amanda Dumond
Manager
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